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Thursday,  

April 22nd           

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, April 22nd, at the Faith Reformed Church located at 95 Washington St. in Lodi, N.J. which is right at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., starting at 8:00 P.M.  

* We will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:00 P.M.
*We will have the 2009 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each, plus postage.
                                                                                             *At this meeting we will be naming the 2010 New Jersey Boxing Hall of Famers. 

* Our next Induction ceremonies will         be on Thursday, November 11th at          the Venetian in Garfield.

* I would also like to know as many E-Mail Addresses of our membership as possible. This would let me get in contact with all of you a lot faster & if you wish, I can also send you our “Newsletter” each month. All you have to do is send an E-Mail to me at: hhascup@yahoo.com
On a sad note, Boxing Hall of Fame referee Arthur Mercante passed away this past Saturday morning. Our thoughts and prayers go out to his family and loved ones. 
*Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 1st Saturday of the month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 12:30 PM. Call 

President, Don McAteer at 1-973-222-9685 for more information. They are also planning on having their annual Awards Dinner in October.

*Ring # 8, of New York will have their next meeting on Tuesday, April 20th at the Waterfront Crab House 2-03 Borden Ave. Long Island City (718) 729-4862, starting at 7:00pm. Contact President Matt Farrago at 631-948-6028 for more information.
*The New Jersey Golden Glove Tournament is coming to an end. President, Dan Shannon has two more shows and both are FINALS: 

*Friday, April 16th - Golden Gloves - Finals #1 - Dinner Show—Limited Seating
Renaissance Newark Airport Hotel - 1000 Rt #1-9 South Bound-Service Road, Elizabeth Show Starts 8 PM - Ticket Info- 908 380-082

*Friday, April 23, 2010 - Golden Gloves – Finals #2

Plainfield High School - 950 Park Ave. Plainfield Show Starts 8 PM - Ticket Info 908 753-3096
http://www.usaboxingnj.com/index.html.

*The selection committee of the Linden Athletic Hall of Fame Inc. has announced the following 

inductees as their fourth class to be enshrined.
The 2010 inductees are: Harold Carter, Wally Daniels, Daryl Devero, Edward Eska, Bob Hoffer, Seymour Kaplowitz, Frank Krysiak, Fred Luongo, Ted Lyons, Al Nogi, Bob Riesener, Bob Smith, Jamaal Tate and the 1979 Linden High School Baseball Team.

The fourth class of the Linden Athletic Hall of Fame will be enshrined at an induction dinner at Amici’s III Ristorante, 1700 West Elizabeth Avenue, Linden at 2 p.m. on Sunday, April 25.  Call Santa Goleme for tickets at 1-908-486-8250 between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m., Monday through Friday or Chairman Manny Riggi at 1-732-259-0614.  Ticket cost is $60 per person & I will be the MC.

Friday April 30th, Andre Kut & KEA Boxing will be running another Pro show at the Arena, in Philadelphia. Lajuan Simon will headline the card, with Juan Rodriguez Jr. boxing on the under card Tickets: 267-687-7560 & I will be doing the Ring Announcing. 
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE!   If you are just joining our organization you pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st yr  ($10 to join & $10 for the year). If you are already a member all you have to pay is the $10.  http://www.njboxinghof.org/
Keep Punching, 

President, Henry Hascup




